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End of the Year Newsletter 
Fleetwood bawden 

 

 

That’s A Wrap! 

The 2020-2021 school year has come to an end and the 

time has certainly flown by. 

We wish you and your family a very safe, healthy, fun, 

and relaxing summer.  

Thank you all for your support and giving us the 

opportunity to spend time with your children every day. 

 

With love, the Fleetwood Staff 
 

 

Fond Farewells 
Every year we celebrate successes, fondly remember 

memories made, and reflect upon those that have 

influenced our school year. We are fortunate to have 

had a wonderful staff with us once again this year. 

While change is inevitable, it is never easy. We would 

like to wish the fondest of farewells to the following 

Fleetwood family members who are moving on to new 

adventures next school year. THANK YOU for all that 

you have done for our students, our families, our 

colleagues, and our community. You are appreciated 

and will be missed. 

Mr. Dejong   Ms. McKay 

              Ms. Fox       Ms. Bosch 

              Ms. Martin      Ms. Paul 

          Ms. Ferby   Ms. Willms-Laing 

              Ms. Bourassa                   Ms. Warner 

              Ms. Gillam                        Ms. Toews 

 

 

2021-2022 School Info 
BELL TIMES 

8:20 Warning Bell 

8:25 Instructional Time Begins 

3:35 Dismissal Time 

 

SUPPLY LISTS 

Please click HERE to check next 

year’s Gr 1-5 student supply 

list. Click HERE for our 

Kindergarten supply list. If you 

encounter difficulties with the 

link, please check our website 

for the list. 

https://fb.lethsd.ab.ca/ 
 

 

COVID QUESTIONS? 

Recently, a letter from our 

Superintendent was emailed to 

all families regarding Covid 

procedures for the fall. Please 

watch our division webpage for 

updates. 

 

 

https://fb.lethsd.ab.ca/download/349588
https://fb.lethsd.ab.ca/download/349535
https://fb.lethsd.ab.ca/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

A HUGE THANK YOU.. 
to our School Council Members. Thanks to 
you, our students enjoyed many special 
classroom materials, virtual field trips, 

and special treats.  

Your hard work as volunteers is 
appreciated and invaluable. We couldn’t 
do all that we do without your support 

for our students and staff.  

THANK YOU to… 

Erin Wallace   Jocelyn Smith 

Lilli Banks   Lorraine Hebert 

Michelle Garcia-Vega        Wade Hlady 

ORANGE SHIRT DAY 

SEPT. 30, 2021 
Orange Shirt Day is recognized annually 

to honour those that have been impacted 

by residential school experiences across 

Canada.  

Lethbridge School Division students have 

designed an Orange Shirt for the 21/22 

school year which is available NOW for 

purchase on School Cash Online.  Sales 

will be open until September 7th.  

T-shirts, long-sleeve shirts, sweatshirts, 

and hoodies are available to order. 

 

Log in to your 

School Cash Online 

account to 

purchase. 

Purchases will be 

delivered to schools 

in September. 

 

To the Grade Five 

Students of 2020/2021 

We are so proud of you and all 

of your work through your 

elementary years. It was an 

honour to be a part of your 

learning and growth. We wish 

you all the best in Middle 

School! Good Luck!  

Montessori Students New to Bussing:                     

This Event is For YOU! 

Lethbridge School Division and Holy Spirit Catholic School 

Division, in partnership with Southland Transportation is 

planning an introduction to bussing event. This event will 

be called "First Ride" and is tentatively planned for August 

21st and 22nd at Dr. Robert Plaxton Elementary 

School.  This event will provide students and their families 

an opportunity to learn about school bus transportation, 

school bus safety, and even take a quick ride on a 

school bus.  More information once all details are 

confirmed will be announced in August on the school 

division website and social media.  Please note 

that school bus routes should be posted by August 23rd.  

 

 



 

 

2021-2022 Fleetwood Staff 
Mrs. Jackie Fletcher - Principal 

Mr. Raj Mathur – Vice Principal 

 

TEACHING STAFF 

Ms. Kendra Thackeray - EEP 

Ms. Hayley Platz – Kindergarten 

Ms. Kendra Nelson – Grade 1 

Ms. Esther Awosoga – Grade 1 Montessori 

Ms. Hailee Sproule – Grade 1/2 Montessori 

Ms. Jacqueline McNeill – Grade 2/3 

Ms. Christine Slomp – Grade 2/3 

Ms. Ali Wensmann – Grade 2/3 Montessori 

Ms. Crystal Weitz – Grade 2/3 Montessori 

Ms. Jennifer Staples – Grade 3/4 

Ms. Jenelle Macdonald – Grade 4/5 

Ms. Ciona Thompson – Grade 4/5 Montessori 

Mr. Cole Olson – Grade 4/5 Montessori 

Mr. Aaron Rosenke – Grade 5 

Ms. Jennifer Thomsen – Learning Support 

Ms. Marissa Stringham – Music  

 

 

WELLNESS STAFF 

Mrs. Kerri-Lynn Haney Vanderburg –  

           Teacher Counsellor 

Mr. Kevin Taylor – Student Support 

SUPPORT STAFF 

Mrs. Dawn Levenne- Admin. Assistant 

Mrs. Jamie Westlund – Admin. Support 

 And Learning Commons Facilitator 

Mr. Chad Romeril – Caretaking 

Ms. Jolene Rogers – Caretaking 

 

SUPPORT STAFF 

Educational Assistants: 

Ms. Diane Benson 

Ms. Tammy Robert 

Ms. Rochelle Ferguson 

Ms. Mackenzie Calvert 

Ms. Cynthia Wauters 

Ms. DJ Murphy 

Ms. Katrina Wilson 

Ms. Jennifer Suggitt 

Ms. Penny Bateson-Nicholls 

Ms. Danni Bendkowski 

Ms. Rachelle Procyk 

Ms. Tricia Grimes 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO US! 

Throughout the 2021-2022 school year, 

we will take time to celebrate our school 

as we turn 50! We are excited to share 

in this celebration with you. More 

details to come in September! 



 


